
 
 
 

 

Sarah Hall 
Parish Clerk 
Nuthurst Parish Council 
 
 

17th September 2020 

 

Dear Sarah, 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

On behalf of Age UK West Sussex, Brighton & Hove (including Age UK Horsham District), I would 

like to say a sincere thank you for donating £100 towards our Bags of Support initiative to help 

local older people as they come out of lockdown and isolation.   

  

This donation will enable us to offer reassurance to local older people who may be venturing out 

for the first time since lockdown began.  For many who have been shielding or isolating at home for 

an extended period of time, leaving lockdown can cause a lot of anxiety and uncertainty and by 

offering Bags of Support, we are aiming to help those most vulnerable or a high risk through a 

challenging time.   

 

We will be launching the Bags of Support on 1st October 2020 in conjunction with International 

Older People’s Day and then we will continue to offer them to those who need them throughout the 

Autumn and into Winter. 

 

Thank you so much for helping us to make life a little easier for older people at this difficult 

time.  With your help we’ll continue to change the lives of vulnerable older people in the 

Horsham District, and across West Sussex, for the better. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jo Prodger 
Fundraising Coordinator 


